

Paul Fraser Senior Democratic Services Officer Sefton Council Town Hall PR9 8PN

19 December 2013

Dear Mr Fraser,

Local government arrangements in Sefton

Thank you of your letter of 11 December 2013, advising the Commission of the support of Southport Area Committee for the request of Margaret Brown for a review of the boundaries of Sefton Council.

We recently wrote to Mrs Brown to decline her request, and to respond to the points raised in her letter to us. A copy of our response is attached.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions regarding our response to the request.

Yours sincerely

Archie Gall

Director of Reviews archie.gall@lgbce.org.uk 020 7664 8509